Monica Schultz

i L i T i )
From: Lisa Stallman <lisa@thewac.com>
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 5:41 PM
To: Monica Schultz
Subject: please review urban joe

Hello,
| would like to suggest that Urban Joes Café’ in West Allis be given a license to provide wines and craft beers to its

clientele. They are an excellent establishment and would benefit the City.
Thank you!

Lisa Stallman



